
SUPREME COURT
REPUBTIC OF ESTONIA

President Arman Dilanyan
Constitutional Court of the Republic of Armenia
l0 Marshall Baghramyan Ave.
Yerevan 0019
REPUBLIC OF ARMENIA

Tartu, 20 November 2024

Dear President Dilanyan,

On behalf of the delegation of the Supreme Court of Estonia please allow me to extend sincere
thank you for the outstanding welcome and for the excellent organisation of the International
High-level Conference titled "Respect for the Decisions of Constitutional Courts," organised
jointly with the European Commission for Democracy through Law (the Venice Commission).
This Conference provided the opportunity to further develop cooperation between
constitutional courts as well as to strengthen personal connections. The presentations and
discussions were both informative and impactful, and I am thankful for the privilege to
participate in one of the panels. I am also taking this opportunity to confirm that I am prepared
to submit the final text of my presentation for publication purposes.

Furthermore, I would like to extend my thanks to Mr Vahe Grigoryan, Vice-President of the
Constitutional Court of the Republic of Armenia, for the very interesting exchanges inter alia
on the topic of the Estonian court model. Our delegation's special gratitude goes to your
organising team led by Mr Vahe Demirtshyan, Legal Advisor at the Venice Commission and
the WCCJ, for the warrn welcome and for help concerning the programme and our delegation's
stay in Yerevan.

Please accept, President Dilanyan, the assurances of my highest consideration

Yours sincerely,

t./9
Ivo Pilving
Chairman of the Administrative Law Chamber
Supreme Court of Estonia
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